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(TSX Venture Exchange:  SAH) 

 
Sahara Energy Ltd. Announces Termination of Letter of Intent with Gallic Energy Ltd. 

 
 
Calgary, Alberta (June 4, 2010) Sahara Energy Ltd. (the “Company” or “Sahara”) announces, further to its news release 
issued March 18, 2010, that the letter of intent with Gallic Energy Ltd. (TSXV: GLC) to negotiate the sale by Sahara of 
Sahara’s Alberta and Saskatchewan properties has been terminated. 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Peter J. Boswell 
President 
Sahara Energy Ltd. 
Telephone:   (403) 232-1359 
Fax:  (403) 232-1307 
E-mail:  pete@Saharaenergy.ca 
 
 
 

NEITHER TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER 
(AS THAT TERM IS DEFINED IN THE POLICIES OF THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE) 
ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 

 


